
Wilmington Public Safety Facility Meeting 

June 24, 2021 

 

Present: Chuck Clerici, Chief Murano, Dennis Richter, Jeremy White, Melanie Lopez 

Public Present: Scott Tucker, Bill Spirka 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:32 p.m.  

 

Public comment  

None. 

 

Project discussion 

Chiefs, Architects and GC meet weekly. 

Building progress is within a few weeks of anticipated target dates. Some unbudgeted costs include bringing in 

electric to the site which costs about $16,000.  

Discussion on whether to take the propane tanks out of the bid and let the supplier furnish them. Consensus is 

that the town should own the tanks. Propane pricing can be competitive which is in the towns best interest; best 

to look at long term vs short term propane price costs.  

 

New business 

Discussion on planning celebration in advance of building ribbon cutting expected in Spring of 2022.  

Suggested to end 2022 Memorial Day parade at new building and hold ribbon cutting.  

 

Meeting adjourned @ 7:32 pm   

Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, July 22nd, 2021 at 6pm.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Melanie Lopez 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 


